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Annabelle Wiggins 
Mason Powell 
Bayley White 

Jordannah English 
Raani Bhardwaj 

Jonah McDonnell-Jones 
Tidan Paul 
Harlon Egan 

Anthony Jennings 
Rikki Tarasinski 
Ryan Kemp 
Elizabeth Saffro 
Conor Langlands 

Katie Lang 
Robert Joseph 
Ben Grasby 

 

Honour Certificates 

 
Jazmine Elphick 
Ashton Bolton 
Sane Boucher 
Vaterisio 
Lucia Djagween 
Rosie Howarth 
Noah Kenworthy  
Eden Rasmussen 
Mia Coelho 
Emily Burton 
Juan Hall 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Charlize Keller 
Madison brown 
Ejvind Hall 
Connor Jones 
Axle Johnson 
Hayden Perrin 
Jasmine Lambert 
Beau Morabito 
Oscar Def Freitas 
Matthew Kelly 
 

 

Happy Birthday 

31 July 2013 

 

 

Dates to remember: 

 
 

23 May  
School Board 
7:30 pm 

This is an open meeting,  
so you are all invited  

 

24 May 
Principalôs Brunch 

 

26 May  
Year 5 Sailing 

 
29 May  

Year 5 Sailing  
 

30 May 
P & C Meeting  

7 pm 
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Please visit our school website 
www.bwps.wa.edu.au 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

We have changed our newsletter day from Thursdays 
to Tuesdays so you get to read about whatôs going on 
earlier in the week. Please make sure you are up to 
date with our óappô, business óFacebookô page and our 
website, so school activities and events don't come as 
a surprise, we try very hard to communicate effectively 
and efficiently but require your support to do so, if you 
do not have access to our information digitally, please 
call into our office and see our lovely office ladies, who 
will ensure you get hard copies of our newsletter. 
 

New appointments 
Congratulations to Mrs Toni Whitbread who has won 
the permanent Deputy Principal appointment, officially 
replacing Mr Bush-Jones. Mrs Whitbread has 
worked at our school since it opened and is 
an outstanding educator, she stepped in as 
Deputy Principal last year while I was on 
leave and proved herself to be Deputy  
Principal material. We welcome her to the 
role with open arms to our óhard workingô team. 
 

Welcome also to Mr Cameron Eglington, who 
joins us as a Health and Physical Education 
specialist teacher. Prior to joining us,  
Mr Eglington was Deputy Principal in  
Katherine in the Northern Territory. We are 
thrilled to have him join our team. 
 

A very big welcome to Ms Jayne Berry who 
has joined us in our office in a part-time  
capacity. We thank her for stepping in at short 
notice and look forward to having her kind and 
cheerful face in our office, welcoming  
everybody. 
 

A very big welcome to Mrs Jodi Camden, who 
joins us in the library, taking over from Mrs 
Wall when she has her days off. Mrs Camden 
has a very bright, happy and cheerful nature 
and the children have responded to her very 
well. 
 

Mrs Kelly Williams joins us later this week as 
Relieving Deputy Principal until the end of the 
year. She joins us from Cooloongup Primary 
School in Rockingham and will lead our ICT, 
Science, Humanities and Social Science,  
Attendance and Aboriginal education  
portfolios. We are very excited to have her join us. 


